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Oppose SB 85.  Regulations are already in place to ensure CAFO’s are 

environmentally friendly and the operations are governed by the Oregon Department 

of Agriculture.  Consumers want safe, healthy, local food and these rules will impact 

every consumer.  Animal food (milk, eggs, meats) prices will increase, locally grown 

products will decrease, and there will be more animal foods coming from sources 

which we have no idea how they are being raised or what they are fed.    Please 

oppose SB 85!   


